
TO:  Staunton CUSD No.6 School Board Members 

FROM:  Nancy Werden, Staunton Elementary Principal 

DATE:  October 15, 2018 

RE:  Board of Education Report  

 

 

1.  Pumpkin Farm Field Trip K-2 November 1, 2018 

The PTO will help pay for a trip to the Rhodes Family Farm to visit the pumpkin 

patch and participate in the activities that they have set up at various stations.  

We would like to thank the PTO once again for their generosity.  PTO will be 

paying $5 per student with families paying $3. 

 

 

2.  The Student Council, Staunton PE Department and the Alpha Dog Running Club 

will be having the Ninja Warrior Competition October 19, 2018 on the track.  The 

proceeds will be going to local charities.  Students in 2nd-8th grades are eligible to 

participate.   

 

3.   Basketball Season is in full swing for the girls with the boys’ season kicking off 

this week. 

 

4.  Preschool For All had a family engagement workshop to teach parents  how to 

access energy assistance programs. They also held a child safety clinic on 

securing car seats.   Thank you to Mrs. Newton for holding these workshops. 

 

5.  Parent Teacher Conferences are October 24 & 25 from 3:30p.m.-7:30p.m. with 

early dismissal both days at 2:00p.m.  We will also be having informational 

meetings about Title I Services. 

 

 


